
 

This January Redbridge will be supporting Keep Britain Tidy’s Buy Nothing New Month 

campaign. Simply put it's about buying nothing new, but instead repairing and repurposing 

what we already have - to help  reduce what we need to buy and therefore our waste too. 

This is not only a win for the planet but also our pockets as we can save money by using 

what we have, repairing and buying less. They will be sharing top tips, as well promoting 

community events throughout the borough including:  

Community clothes swap 

At Wanstead Library Wednesday 17 January 2024 between 5pm and 7pm. Free entry 

includes refreshments, clothing up-cycling and up to 5 ‘new to you’ items.   

Redbridge Repair Cafés 

South Woodford Repair Café on Saturday 20 January 2024, 10am to 1pm at Memorial Hall, 

209 High Road, South Woodford, E18 1BN, check out The South Woodford Society  for full 

details of what you can bring and future dates. 

 Keep an eye on the London Borough of Redbridge Facebook page throughout the month of 

January for more information. 

https://www.southwoodfordsociety.org/

